BOARD OF EDUCATION THE CITT OF NEW YORK CHARLES EVANS HUGHES HIGH SCHOOL INVINE J. BESSE, PRINCIPAL 351 WEST 18TH STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10011

May 25, 1973

Mr. John Rhoden Charles Evans Hughes High School 351 West 18 Street

New York, New York 10011 Dear Mr. Rhodens

Many thanks for the professional posters that you made for our Career Conference on May 22. They were really eye catchers. We are keeping than to use at another time.

Also thanks for your participation in the Career Conference. You were an inspiration to many of the students who don't get to see you and to know of your excellent work.

I wish for you continued success in your field of

Very truly yours.

Margaret Kelly
Hargaret Kelly
College Advisor

001